Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
FSDB Clarification to the Bid Packet due date

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind has advertised for a Construction Manager (Advertisement #14974683) position and for an Architect/Engineer (Advertisement #14974586) position. Both packets are due by 3:00 p.m., Thursday, September 25, 2014.
